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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the company and

its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. They've volunteered their

time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The company's track record of following through

on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold

Project.

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the alternatives

outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local

environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the public has had enough time and

resources during the public comment period.

 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit alternative 2 so this

brownfield site can finally be restored. The comment period has been extended once already. Sixty days gives

Idahoans enough time to submit their comments and I hope there will be no additional delays.


